
Writing Contest 
TCCSA sponsors a writing contest each year 
with all papers due May 15, 2008. The contest 
is open to all students through grade 12. 
 Entrants may be asked to read their paper at 
one of our regular monthly meetings. 
For details and rules go to www.tccsa.tc and 
click on Writing Contest in the left column. 
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Monkey Business: 
The History and Status of Man’s Ancestor 

7:30 PM, March 18, 2008, Room 116, Totino Fine Arts Center, Northwestern College 
Why does almost every report on the latest "human ancestor fossil" include the sentence: "This causes major 
rethinking of human ancestry"? No other area of science seems to need so much rewriting with each subsequent 
discovery. Just how scientific and objective are the conclusions that get reported in museums, textbooks, and popular 
magazines? Who is this elusive apeman? 

The talk reveals how this subject is the perfect opening for talking to Christians and non-Christians alike about 
Biblical reality, why they can trust the Biblical view of history, and their need for a Savior. From the latest fossil finds 
to historical blunders and intentional fraud this talk shows how the misinterpretation of Genesis has had a domino 
effect leading even Christians to accept outrageous "ape-fool-ary" which undermines the Christian faith. 

Bruce Malone is one of our most popular speakers that your whole family will enjoy. Bring your grandparents, 
parents, spouse, children, grandchildren and neighbors for a great evening that you won’t soon forget. 

All meetings are free and open to the public, an offering will be accepted. 

Have you considered... 

                            the chicken egg. The shell has 
10,000 pores so the chick can breathe. If the shell 
had fewer pores, the chick would suffocate. If the 
shell had too many pores, the shell would break 
from being too fragile. If you peel a hard boiled egg, 
you will notice a membrane. The chick has two 
tubes which run to this membrane that allow for the 
exchange of oxygen and carbon dioxide. Problem:  
On day number 19, not enough oxygen can get 
through the tubes. Solution: An air pocket at the flat 
end of the egg provides 6 hours worth of oxygen. 
The chick pecks through the membrane to get to this 
pocket; thus providing enough oxygen to hatch. Our 
Master Creator provides the final escape equipment 
for the chick, the egg tooth which is used to break 
the shell. This egg tooth was created to do this one 
job and then falls off. When we look at an egg, it 
shows design. If there is design, there must be a 
Designer. 

…Stop and consider God’s wonders. Job 37:14 

 (The Truth Project DVD #7) 

Coming Up . . .  
April 15—Richard Broadberry “Chinese & the Bible” 
May 20—Russ McGlenn “Are we running out of oil?” 
June 17—Neil Smith “Following the Evidence” 

For updates go to www.tccsa.tc 

FIND US ON THE WEB   www.tccsa.tc 
Dave Johnson, President david-johnson@usfamily.net 
Russ McGlenn, Adventure Safaris  russmcglenn@juno.com 
Ross Olson, Webmaster ross@rossolson.org 
Neil Smith, Secretary pas820@yahoo.com 
Byron Twiss, Treasurer       byrontwiss@msn.com 

Renew your membership and receive a book or DVD as a 
thank you gift, none sent by mail. 
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Most of our programs are available 
on VHS and/or DVD from. . . 
 

Lehrke Productions 
8186 Hemingway Ave. S. 
Cottage Grove, MN 55016-3142 
 

(651)459-0325 Phone 
(651)458-9892 FAX 
linda@mntelevision.com 

TCCSA's STATEMENT OF BELIEF 
    We believe in God: The Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  We believe that the 
Bible is the inspired Word of God, and that all of its assertions are historically 
and scientifically true in the original autographs; this means that the account of 
origins in Genesis is a factual presentation of actual historical truths. 
    We believe that the origin of matter and all basic types of living things, 
including man, came about through direct creative acts of God during the six-
day creation week described in Genesis.  Whatever biological changes have 
occurred since the creation week have accomplished only changes within the 
created kinds. 
    We believe that the great flood described in Genesis, commonly referred to as 
the Noachian Flood, was an historic event, world-wide in extent and effect. 
    We accept the account of the special creation of Adam and Eve as the first 
man and woman.  Their subsequent fall into sin, by disobedience of God's direct 
command, is the basis for our belief in the necessity of a Savior for all mankind. 
    Therefore, we believe that Jesus Christ is our Lord and only Savior and that 
personal faith in Him is necessary for salvation. 

 

  I want to become a member of TCCSA and I subscribe to the Statement of Belief.                          
        (Calendar year membership dues are $20.00. Students do not pay dues.)                                                      
 

  I want to renew my membership in TCCSA (note dues above).                                                                 
  
  Please keep me on your mailing list (and/or e-mail updates).                                                         
 
 

  I want to make a donation to help promote Creation Science. 
  TCCSA ___________________Adventure Safaris____________________ 
 
NAME__________________________________________________E-Mail__________________________________________PHONE_________________________ 
 
STREET___________________________________________________________CITY/STATE/ZIP_____________________________________________________ 

E-Mail:  david-johnson@usfamily.net 
 

Mail:    TCCSA 
           6300 Georgia Ave. N.  
           Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-2526 

 

 

 

 

Science Fair 2008 is History 
If you participated, you benefited. If you missed 
it, you missed something good. 
We had about 30 students present their projects 
this year. There were hundreds of people who 
stopped to check out the displays. Many had 
questions and were able to speak with 
volunteers for answers. 
We owe a debt of gratitude to Vince and Julie 
Von Vett and their team of volunteers. 

Moving? 
Let us know before you 
move so you won’t miss an 
issue and we won’t be 
charged for return postage. 
The post office does not 
forward newsletters, they 
return it to us with your new 
address. However, they do 
charge us for that service. 


